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I’m submitting this testimony in response to this vote on a new safety bill measure 

201, removing the cap on property tax would destroy many families, homes, and 

livelihood. In my own experience, it has taken me 22 years to be able to build my 

house and live in it with the taxes that we do have to take the tax cap off would be 

very detrimental to my family. I am on a fixed income from retirement. So I asked this 

committee to vote this down for all Oregon property owners that have struggled all 

their life to own their property and house and saved and scraped and waited for years 

to have their own home. Thank you for your time and may God bless you. 


